
 

 

 

 

 

 

Dear Saints of GGSDA! 

  

The big weekend that we have planned for so long is actually here.  Tomorrow is a high Sabbath of all high Sabbaths, with the 40th 

Anniversary Reunion of those who came out in the “Escape From Saigon” 40 years ago this very weekend.  The Reunion begins with a 

meeting at 7 pm at the El Monte Vietnamese Church tonight. 

  

SABBATH: 

            Welcome and Registration:  10-11:25 am, Pathfinder Room 

            DIVINE WORSHIP:  11:30am, Sanctuary 

                        Speaker:  Elder Ralph S. Watts, Jr., who as the Union President in 1975 flew into Saigon, gave up his return ticket, 

and led out in bringing out the church leaders and their families who were likely to be killed by the other side if they stayed behind.  He 

will tell half the story for our worship service, and then the other half at 2:45-3:00 pm immediately after the Reunion Potluck. 

                        We welcome the El Monte Vietnamese Church and visitors from all over the country who are coming for the Reunion. 

            FELLOWSHIP DINNER:  1:00 to 3:00 pm, Fellowship Hall.  All welcome, both Western and Vietnamese cuisine! 

            AFTERNOON PROGRAM:  3:00 to 5:00pm, Fellowship Hall 

                        Elder Watts, 3:00-4:15. 

                        Other testimonies from those who came out with him 

            VIETNAMESE BANQUET, 7:00-9:00 pm 

SUNDAY:  Vietnamese Picnic, Mile Square Park, 9 am 

  

FRIDAY NIGHT: 

            THE WAY & Young Adults:  Disruption Night, Youth Chapel 

            7:00 Food, Music starts 7:30, Pastor Tony & Pastor Sara-May take on all questions! 

  

SATURDAY NIGHT:  Broomball, Youth and Young Adults 

  

Don’t miss this Story tomorrow—he has told it to packed houses many times years ago, we are blessed to be the place chosen for this 

Reunion! 

  

God bless— 

Pastor Dan 
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